COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE : June 8, 2011

TO . Supervisor Joe Sanfelippo, Chair, Committee on Personnel
Supervisor John Thomas, Chair, Committee on Finance and Audit

FROM . Steve Cady, Fiscal & Budget Analyst, County Board
Jerome J. Heer, Director of Audits

SUBJECT : Fiscal Note Review for the 2012 Contract between Milwaukee County and the Federation of
Nurses and Health Professionals (FNHP Union), Local 5001

We have reviewed the fiscal note prepared by the Department of Administrative Services
regarding the 2012 tentative agreement between County of Milwaukee and Federation of Nurses

and Health Professionals.

We agree with the assumptions, methodologies and conclusions presented in the fiscal note.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call us.

Steve Cady % Q Jereffie J. Heer v
Fiscal & Budget Anatyst Director of Audits

cc: Members, Committees on Personnel and Finance and Audit
Candace Richards, Acting Director, DAS — Human Resources Division
Fred Bau, DAS - Labor Relations
Cynthia Pahl, Acting Asst Fiscal and Budget Admin, DAS
Carol Mueller, Committee Clerk, Committee on Finance and Audit
Scott Manske, Controller, Department of Administrative Services
Richard Ceschin, Research Analyst, County Board Staff
Jodi Mapp, Commiitee Clerk, Committee on Personnel




